PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE Town of Pembroke Board of Selectmen

Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public Hearing on Tuesday January 22nd at 6:30 PM at the Pembroke Town Offices located at 311 Pembroke Street to discuss the following:

The Board will be meeting with NH Fish and Game and the Pembroke Police Department to discuss the request of an ATV/UTV group to organize and use the Town range roads.

For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at djodoin@pembroke-nh.com.

Justine M. Courtemanche, Chairman